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September 8, 2008
To: Chuck Allison
From: Anton Tolman, Director, Faculty Center
Ursula Sorenson, Associate Director, Faculty Center
Re:  New Faculty Orientation
Thanks. Thank you so much for presenting at out New Faculty Orientation this year.
We appreciate the fact that you were willing to give up some of your time before classes
started to present this information to the new faculty. I’m sure it was a benefit to them to

help give them some ideas on ways to engage students the first few days of class.

Thank you again for supporting the faculty at UVU and the Faculty Center.
Sincerely,
Anton Tolman Ursula Sorensen
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